STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION -

TONEY ANAYA

GOVERNOR

POST OFFICE BOX 2088
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICD B7501
(505) 827-5S800

December 27, 1984

O. H. Berry
188 One Marienfeld Place
Midland, Texas 79701

Re: Tucumcari FNB Well No.
1-X, pP-20,T-8N,R-22E,
Guadalupe County, NM

Dear Mr. Berry:

Enclosed please find an approved copy of your sundry Notice
dated March 5, 1982. Due to the fact that this well has
been shut-in since this date, we request that you file
another Sundry Notice requesting a one-year Temporary
Abandoned Status on this well. This Sundry Notice will
have to be approved by the Director of this division.
Accordingly, please note Rule 202 B. (1), (enclosed) and
please submit the appropriate data to Jjustify this
extension.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
contact me at this office.

Sincerely,
(%5 &
ROY E. JOHNSON
Senior Petroleum Geologist
REJ/dp
Encs.

cC: R. L. Stamets
Director



